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RELIGHT YOUR PASSION TO FIGHT ENERGY POVERTY!

Dear Friend,

As we embrace the arrival of fall, many of us look forward to the special
joys this season brings. Children dressing up and begging at our doors,
rallying behind our favorite football teams, and gathering with friends
and family around delicious feasts.

However, for the billions of people who live in energy poverty, the
equinox is a time of concern. As days get shorter, will there be enough
daylight to work and do the activities essential for sustaining life?

As a supporter of our mission to eradicate energy poverty, you
understand the importance of our cause. You know it's not just about
providing electricity; it's about empowering communities, enhancing
education, improving health care, and ultimately building a more
equitable world.

Therefore, Solar Under the Sun invites you to renew your commitment to
tip the scales toward a brighter future. Here's how you can make a
meaningful impact:

1) Pray: We are promised that our prayers will be heard if we
seek God with all our hearts. Please put us on your daily prayer lists
at home and at church.

2) Come (back) to solar school: Solar school is a beacon of
knowledge and empowerment. Whether you are technical or non-
technical, we welcome you to learn, grow, and become a champion
for those in energy poverty.

3) Volunteer here or abroad: If you can, consider joining us on-
site for an installation project. There is nothing quite like
witnessing the immediate impact of your efforts. However, your
expertise is equally valuable in between trips or if you cannot travel
right now. We greatly appreciate and need people with diverse
backgrounds and skills such as social media, marketing,
organizational growth, data crunching, and more.

4) Spread the word: even in your day-to-day life, you can make
a difference. Advocate for our cause both online and in your
community. Share our mission with your friends, family, and
colleagues. Awareness is the first step toward finding solutions.

5) Donate: your financial support can help us reach more
communities in need and change lives. Even a small contribution
can make a significant difference.

Remember, each solar student and panel represents hope, potential, and
a brighter future. Together, we are not just providing electricity; we are
empowering communities to rise above energy poverty and embrace new
opportunities.

So, this fall equinox, let's reignite the spark within us and continue our
transformative journey. Your dedication matters, and your involvement
can shape the destiny of those who dream of a world lit by solar power.

Thank you for being a beacon of light in the lives of others,
Blessings,

Ruth Dwyer
Director of Operations
Solar Under the Sun




